
 

 
are Trademarks of Robert Bosch GmbH, Germany 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Robert Bosch LLC 
12000 Portland Ave. S. 
Burnsville MN 55337 USA 
Tel 877-863-4166 
Fax 952-884-0043 
www.bosch.us 
 

 

 

Larry Benedict, BT-CO/MKP3.3 
Tel +1 952 736-4253, Fax +1 952 886-3720 
Larry.Benedict@us.bosch.com 

 
Apache Log4j Security Statement for Telex Radio Dispatch Products 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Undoubtably you have seen recent media reports regarding a security vulnerability 
with respect to Apache Log4j. I am happy to report that we do not use this in our 
products, such as C-Soft, IP-224, etc. Our dispatch systems are safe from this 
vulnerability.  
 
There is however remote back-end access to our licensing system that requires 
patching. This has temporarily slowed our ability to setup new customers and reset 
licenses in our licensing system. Because of this, it requires a different process 
temporarily, which is the source of the delay. Current users should not have any 
issues uploading or downloading license keys and are not subject to this security 
vulnerability.  
 
Please feel free to contact us should you have additional questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Larry L. Benedict 
Product Manager 

Telex Dispatch Customers 

December 17, 2021 


